Mr, William L, Cohn =4 _
Regional Administrator S
Securities and Exchange Commission

New Custom House

Denver 2, Colorado

Dear lr. Cohn:

Thank you for your letter of July 24, 1953 discussing
the attitude of some of the more vocal nembers of the mining
industry. I shall see that both your letter and the editorials

from "The Mining Record" which you enclesed in the letter are
circulated among the members of the Commission,

Sincerely yours,

Ralph H, Demmler
Chairman

M.Feldman:1fh



